
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE 

 

REGIONAL SEWERAGE POLICY 
COMMITTEE 

 
SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2022, 3:30 P.M. 

 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO A  

LACK OF BUSINESS TRANSACTIONS 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR  
THURSDAY, JANUARY 5, 2023, AT 3:30 P.M. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DECLARATION OF POSTING 
I, Laura Mantilla, Executive Assistant of the Inland Empire Utilities Agency*, a Municipal Water District, hereby certify that, 
per Government Code Section 54954.2, a copy of this agenda has been posted at the Agency’s main office, 6075 Kimball 
Avenue, Building A, Chino, CA and on the Agency’s website at www.ieua.org at least seventy-two (72) hours prior to the 
meeting date and time above.  
 


